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Dear Lindenhurst Community: 
 

As we near the end of the 2019-20 academic school year, I wanted to outline for you the third 
trimester grading policy for the elementary and fourth-quarter grading policy for secondary levels.  

 
Elementary Grading Policy: 
 

As elementary students completed the first and second trimesters in school, the third trimester 
grade would reflect the average of the first two trimesters coupled with work submitted online during 
the distance learning period when school buildings were required to be closed due to the COVID-19 
pandemic. Effort grades will be subject specific and will be given based on students displayed online 
efforts.  
 
Effort Key: 

• Excellent – Most work submitted/completed with care. 
• Good – A good deal of work submitted/completed well. 
• Satisfactory – Some work submitted, sporadic. 
• Improving – Made only a few attempts to complete work.  
• Needs Improvement – No work submitted online. 

 
Secondary Grading Policy: 
 

At the secondary academic level, students will receive a numerical grade for both the fourth quarter 
and as a final grade for the year. Students who do not meet the minimum requirements for the fourth 
quarter will earn a grade no lower than 60 at the high school level and 50 at the middle school level. The 
calculations for the final course average will be made using a system that includes the third and fourth 
quarter but favors the first and second quarters. 
 

At all academic levels, report cards will be posted to the parent portal on June 18.  
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Daniel Giordano 
Superintendent of Schools 
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